Memo

Date: October 8, 2021

To: Priests, deacons, brothers, sisters, principals, parish and

chancery staff

From: Maureen Smith, Director, Office of Communications

Re: Media coverage of the Archdiocese of Atlanta

The Office of Communications presents this week's media coverage of the Archdiocese of Atlanta in the news and The Georgia Bulletin.

In case you missed them, please see below for links to this week's featured stories:

The Georgia Bulletin

- Bishops to continue discussion of Catholics and Eucharist in fall meeting
- St. Joseph, protector of Holy Family, is model for 2021 Respect Life Month
- St. Mary's Academy moves toward 2022 opening

Social Media

- Pray for our seminarians! Our future priests!!! Oren por nuestros seminaristas! Nuestros futuros sacerdotes!!!
- So proud of our seminarians! Estoy muy orgulloso de nuestros seminaristas!
- What a joy to celebrate confirmations in Dalton, GA! 200 teens!!! What a gift for the Archdiocese of Atlanta . Congratulations to all!!!!
- Today at Saint Brigid Catholic Church we celebrated the 50th and 60th Wedding Anniversaries of couples from throughout the Archdiocese of Atlanta. Congratulations!
- "Virgin Mary, Queen of the Rosary of Fátima! Blessed among all women, you are the image of the Church robed in paschal light, you are the honor of our people, you are the victory over every assault of evil." Pope Francis

Local News

• These Forsyth County families are collecting donations for Afghan refugees coming to Georgia

National News

• <u>USCCB Subcommittee Approves Updated Certification Competencies for Catholic Chaplains</u>

<u>Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social media.</u>

Thank you.